

An Post Ard-Oifig an Phoist, Sráid Uí Chonaill, Baile Átha Cliath 1, Éire General Post Office, O'Connell Street, Dublin 1, Ireland t: +353 1 705 7000 www.anpost.ie

Mr. Tom Curtin Administrative Officer Roads Department South Dublin County Council County Hall Tallaght Dublin 24

13 November 2014

Dear Mr. Curtin

I refer to your recent letter seeking an update on the provision of an additional Post Office in the Lucan area.

As you are aware the Company, in the latter part of 2013, advertised a contract for a new Post Office in the Lucan area south of the N4. A number of applications were received and the Company, after considering the merits of the applications, decided that none of the applicants fully met our requirements.

As a result the Company decided to re-advertise the contract. The contract was again advertised on 17 October 2014 with a closing date, for receipt of applications, of 31 October 2014. The suitability of the applications we have received for the contract is currently under consideration.

I trust the above information will be of assistance to you. However, if you should have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Donal Connell Chief Executive Senior Executive Officer
Land Use Planning & Transportation

1 4 NOV 2014

South Dublin County Council